7 Strictly Business

It's hard to believe that | am sitting writing my first president’s message. With 2008 now in full force and spring quickly
rearing its head. We will all soon be looking to aerification and gearing up for another season of excitement.

Excitement would be my word of choice to describe GCSANC thus far in 2008. We have some really exciting things that
we are undertaking and we have a lot of people excited to be a part of the association again. To me, that is exciting! It
is really a great thing. Being involved always provides a great return on your time investment, both professionally and
personally. If you are thinking about being involved, pick up the phone and call a BOD member or Barb at the GCSANC
headquarters!

To give some examples of the interest and what is going on in our association, we have had a lot of volunteers for the
Education and Institute Committees and have a Past President’s Committee with 15 Past Presidents and the three BOD
officers to:

, BRIAN NETTZ, CGCS
1) Evaluate our progress on the Strategic Plan Presidio Golf Course
2) Help launch the Apprenticeship Program
3) Examine ways we can further our image and Public Relations dollars
4) Renew enthusiasm and participation in GCSANC

Inaddition, the GCSANC Board is continuing to look for ways we can enhance our programming and our service to you - the members. We will seek to provide
more and better motivational/educational speakers for our events.

This past month in Orlando, | had the opportunity to vote as a delegate. | was proud to be a part of the governance of our Association. It was interesting to
see how the process happens and to meet with all the delegates from across the country. It was very obvious to me that we definitely have unified team acting
on our behalf at the Board level in the GCSAA. Even though we all hold departing GCSAA CEO Steve Mona in high regard, | honestly feel that the GCSAA BOD
will make the right choice in our new CEQ. And they continue to work at elevating our stature within this industry. They are focused on promoting the Class
A status and our image. And they are backing it up with dollars and advertising. It's great seeing that the future of the GCSAA is looking, well, exciting!
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* 65” and 90" hydraulic tree spades = Serviced 51 bay area golf courses = Proud member of the GCSANC
Allow for the transplanting of any tree without Our first golf course was Ridgemark in 1972, John Arnaz supports and contributes
damaging the fragile root system...successfully!!! over 30 years ago! to the GCSANC since 2000.

Call John Arnaz and let the TREE PROS perform their tree moving magic on your next project!”

1593 Koch Lane o San Jose a California = Ph: (408)266-1717 = Fx: (408)264-1717
Visit us on the web: www.treemovingexperts.com State Contractor Lic. # 472305
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